
Please fill out and leave in collection basket or drop it off at the parish office. 

                                        Days of Prayer for Clergy, Religious and Lay Leaders - October 2017 

 

23rd: Rev. Leonard Fraher 

24th: Rev. William Green 

25th: Rev. J. Patrick Hardy 

26th: Rev. Virgil Heine 

27th: Monsignor Philip Heslin 

28th: Rev. James Hoffman 

29th: Rev. James Horath 

                                                         Our Pastor: Rev. Gene Murphy & Deacon Larry Amell 

Eternal Father, Thank you for the clergy, seminarians,  

religious women, staff & lay leaders in our Diocese.  I lift them all 

up to you, but especially,   name , today. Sanctify him, Heal and 

guide him.  Continue to mold him into the likeness and holiness of 

Your Son, Jesus, the Eternal High Priest.  May his life be pleasing to 

You. In Jesus’ Name I pray. Amen 

 

At Christmas! 
Dear friends, 

  
 

  

Our Lady of the Lakes adult choir is seeking volunteers from our congregation to help us celebrate the Lit-

urgy of the Birth of Christ by singing with us on Christmas Eve (Sunday, 12/24) or on Christmas Morning 

(Monday, 12/25) or BOTH!  Here’s your chance to try out choral singing! 
  

Rehearsals for Christmas begin Nov. 8 and are held each Wednesday from 6:30 to 7:30 p.m. (except for 

Nov. 22, Thanksgiving Eve).  We invite parishioners high school age and up! 
  

If you have any questions, need additional information or are ready to say “Sign me up!” please give me a 

call at 715-825-5699 or send me an e-mail at paka.2241@lakeland.ws.   I’ll be happy to hear from you! 
  

Blessings to all, 
  

Kathy Schneider 

Choir Coordinator 

CCW Meeting Dates 2018 

February 19 

April 16, June 18,  

August 20, October 15 

Other Deanery or Diocesan Dates to Remember  

December 2, 2017-Advent Retreat in Webster 

January 22, 2018-SDCCW Board Meeting at OLL 

April 21, 2018 Deanery Meeting at OLL 8:30am  

May 22, 2018- Diocesan Convention-St. Scholastica, Duluth 

We are making GREAT progress on our mortgage! 

               Balance after last payment :  $575,522.01 



We need your help!  Would you be in-

terested in helping with decorating for the  

different liturgical seasons, and helping 

with plants?  Lovina Mathews, would 

like to help mentor someone that would 

be willing to help out. Lovina, will turn 

85 this year and would like to pass this 

ministry to a few people.  

 

            

This week’s Pick is the Lanky Guys Podcast, otherwise known as The Word on the Hill. Inter-

ested in delving deeper into the liturgical readings for the week? Then the Lanky Guys Podcast is 

for you. Hosted by Fr. Peter Mussett, pastor of St. Thomas Aquinas Catholic Center, serving the 

University of Colorado, and Scott Powell, also at St. Thomas as the Director of the Aquinas Insti-

tute for Catholic Thought, the Lanky Guys do the heavy lifting of tying together the three readings 

you’ll hear at Mass each weekend. Through their training in theology and scripture study —along 

with a good sense of fun—you’ll learn more about the history behind the readings, the context 

each has in Sacred Scripture, and the message the readings are meant to bring into our lives. You 

can subscribe to the Lanky Guys Podcast through iTunes, or your favorite podcast host, listen to 

current and past podcasts at lankyguys.org, and learn more about the show and its hosts on their 

Facebook page. It’s guaranteed to bring scripture to life and make your weekend Mass experience 

even more meaningful.   By Kathy Long 

Blood Drive 

Our Lady of the Lakes 

 

November 14, 2017 

1:00pm - 6:00PM 

 

Call Red Cross 

 1-800-733-2767 

To Schedule  

Appointment 

Youth Rally 2017 

New Richmond 

The innocent victim of 

abortion, children who die 

of hunger or from bomb-

ings, immigrants who 

drown in the search for a 

better tomorrow, the elderly 

or the sick who are consid-

ered a burden, the victims 

of terrorism, wars, violence 

and drug trafficking, the 

environment devastated by 

man's predatory relation-

ship with nature:  At stake 

in all of this is the gift of 

God, of which we are noble 

stewards but not masters.  

Former parishioner Cletus 

Tauer, was our Pro Life 

representative for OLL.  

Cletus, set up a workshop 

with Jen Messing, a few 

years back.  Cletus also 

set up the Rose of Life for 

the Knights of Columbus. 

Great worship, music, 

speakers, adoration.  


